
 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

24 July 2025 
 

Pursuant to the suspension of work in all government offices on 25 July 2025 (Friday), 
please be informed of the following adjustments: 
 

I. The meeting of the Bids and Awards Committee–Bravo (BAC-Bravo), along 
with all its agenda items, is rescheduled to 30 July 2025 (Wednesday), 9:30 
AM at the 3rd Floor, Supply and Procurement Building, CAAP Main Office, 
MIA Road, Pasay City. 
 

II. Accordingly, the deadline for submission and opening of bids for all projects 
originally scheduled on 25 July 2025 is likewise moved to 30 July 2025 
(Wednesday), unless a corresponding Bid Bulletin has been issued indicating 
a different schedule. 

 
 
For the information and guidance of all concerned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTY. DANJUN G. LUCAS 
Chairperson 
Bids and Awards Committee-Bravo 
 




